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North Creek Culvert Replacement 
 
(Kahnawake – 7 Kenténha/October 2025)  
 
The Kahnawà:ke Environment Protection Office (KEPO) wishes to advise the 
community that work to replace the culvert over North Creek will begin 
tomorrow, Wednesday, October 8th, and continue through to Monday, 
October 20th. During this period, the affected section of roadway will be 
closed to through traffic. 
 
The closure will impact North Creek Road, east of Kane Road, and will be 
restricted to Local Traffic Only. 
 

 
 
This culvert replacement aims to: 
 

• Reduce flood risk 
• Improve water flow 
• Enhance fish habitat 

 
The work is part of the Entewahnekahserón:ni': We are Rejuvenating the 
Water project, funded through Fisheries and Oceans Canada’s Aquatic 
Ecosystem Restoration Fund. 
 
KEPO staff will be on-site to supervise the work, which will take place 
Monday to Saturday, from 7am to 7pm. Minor traffic disruptions are 
expected in the area during these hours. 
 
For questions, comments, or concerns, please contact KEPO at 450-635-
0600 or EnvironmentProtection@mck.ca. 
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